
 

Childcare Plan for Dependents of IIT Students 

Under the Juvenile Court Act, it is child neglect to leave a minor under 14 years of age “without 

supervision for an unreasonable period of time without regard for the mental or physical health, safety, 

or welfare of that minor.” 

Due to this law let it be known that any child residing in Residence Halls at the Illinois Institute of 

Technology must be accompanied by their legal guardian at all times. 

In order to prove that there are plans in place for children residing in the residence hall, the guardian 

must agree to the following: 

1. Accompany the child in and out of the Residence Hall  

2. Not leave the child in 


